






 

Arizona Association of REALTORS® 

Arizona REALTORS® Disaster Assistance Foundation 

255 East Osborn Road, Suite 200 

Phoenix, Arizona 85012 

 

 

September 27, 2017 

 

Puerto Rico Association of REALTORS®   Virgin Islands Territorial Association of REALTORS® 

Attn: Marcos Vilar     Attn: Belton Jennings 

Calle Celestial 2030/Urb. Los Angeles   6511 Haughton Lane  

Carolina, Puerto Rico 00985    Orlando, FL 32835-5724 

 

Mr. Vilar and Mr. Jennings, 

On behalf of the more than 46,000 members of the Arizona Association of REALTORS®, we would like to extend our 

deepest sympathies to your islands as you deal with the aftermath of Hurricanes Irma and Maria. 

To show our support, the Arizona REALTORS® Disaster Assistance Foundation (ARDAF) is donating $10,000 to aid 

your islands as you deal with the after effects of the devastating storms. 

Over the past few years we have seen how the power of community helps ease suffering and helps those affected 

by crises get back on their feet. As proud members of the REALTOR® community, we commend you on your efforts 

to help those in need during these trying times. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

    

Paula Monthofer    Lori Doerfler 

President     President 

Arizona Association of REALTORS®  Arizona REALTORS® Disaster Assistance Foundation 
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